
Invitation: Hockey Night in Cologne  

November 23rd, 2025, 5pm  

  

Dear Friends of Canada,  

Following on our success in hosting the Canadian Weekend in Bonn in July, the DKG 
Rheinland is pleased to invite you to our next event. Since nothing brings us together like 
hockey, our next outing is all about one of our favourite Canadian traditions:  an evening 
together at a professional hockey game. Wear your jerseys, bring your voices and join us 
to cheer on the Kölner Haie against the Schwenninger Wild Wings on November 23rd!  

Date and time: November 23rd, 2025 at 5pm  

Meeting point: In front of the restaurant Bon Frites (near the Lanxess Arena tram stop)  

Ticket prices (group discount):  

• Members: 14,60 € (DKG sponsored price) 
• Non-members: 19,60 €  

To secure your spot, you may register for the event here. Please also transfer the ticket 
amount to the DKG (account details below) by September 15th, 2025 so that we can 
confirm the group booking: 

Account holder: Deutsch-Kanadische Gesellschaft e.V. 
IBAN: DE39 3705 0198 0171 9729 53 
BIC/SWIFT: COLSDE33XXX 
Reference: “Kölner Haie” and your name  

Please take note of the payment deadline. We will unfortunately have to cancel any 
registrations for which payment has not been received by September 15th, as we face a 
firm deadline with the ticket agent.    

We hope to see many of you at the game and are already looking forward to spending a 
memorable evening of camaraderie and team spirit together!  

Warm regards,  

Michelle, Leonie, Julia & Nicholas (DKG Rheinland) 

  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeW9T__4FBBqqLv6timQcL1ogiU56Ho0Sbtmo_4YQorvaNXLw/viewform

